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July 24, 1951 

Mr. Grote Reber 
Box 4868 
Cleveland Park Station 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear :Mr. Reber: 

We are instituting a graduate course in Radio 
Astronomy next September, and, as with much of the 
important literature in this field, your publications 
in the "Proceedings of the Institute of Radio Engineers," 
"Communications," "Electronic Industries," and "Radio 
News" -- on instruments as well as astronomical researches ­
are not permanently available to us in our own Observatory 
library. I should like to request two reprints of each of 
your papers in these journals, to be incorporated in our 
ready-reference folders. They will be most helpful to us 
and greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely yours, 

Stanley P. Wyatt, Jr. 
Instructor in Astronomy
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